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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Thank you for you constant dedication and efforts to further Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ 
providence. We have some exciting news to share with all of you. Cheong Pyeong team is coming to the 
USA! 
 
Currently, there are four locations planned for the USA, in the following dates: 

New York – July 28-29 
Washington D.C. – August 4-5 
Las Vegas – October 27-28 
Chicago – November 3-4 

 
We are still working on registration and details of these events, but we wanted to make sure everyone 
knows of this great opportunity. 
 
As you know, True Mother emphasized liberating our ancestors on numerous occasions. This and Tribal 
Messiahship are the two main responsibilities of Blessed Central Families at this time. 
 
We would like to encourage all our families to participate. Liberating our ancestors and blessing them 
will greatly support each and every one of us in our Tribal Messiahs mission. 
 
We know that many families have been actively liberating their ancestors, and many would like to 
continue to do so, but can’t always travel to Korea.  This is a great Blessing to America to welcome the 
Cheong Pyeong team, and make these efforts to fulfill our responsibility to Heaven and our ancestors. 
 
Please take this time, while we prepare the registration and the announcement of the appropriate 
conditions, to review your own family’s records and make sure which generations you are planning to 
liberate and/or bless at this time. 
 
Stay tuned for more information that will be available shortly. 
 
God Bless you and your family, 
 

 
Rev. Richard Buessing 
 




